
After School Club FAQ’s 
 
How do I register my student for a club? 
We will need the club registration form and payment for all clubs that are “internal”. To know if it is an 
“internal” club please refer to club catalog and it will note “Please make payment to STCS.” 
 
Can I register my student for a club after the club fair night? 
Yes. Please see the front desk for availability. If the club lists to contact an outside vendor please contact 
them directly.  
 
How will I know who is running a club? 
Our clubs are ran by our staff and outside community partners. We partner with outside community 
members to help give more variety and offer new experiences to our students. Please refer to the club 
catalog to find out who the teacher for each club will be. 
 
Do I need to pick my student up at their release time from class and bring them back for their club? 
No. We have all students who have a club go to our cafeteria until their club starts. The club sponsor will 
pick them up from the cafeteria and take them to the classroom. 
 
How do I pick my student up from their club? 
Students need to be picked up from the classroom. The front desk has a list of where each club is being 
held.  
 
How do I know the ending time the club? 
Most of our clubs end at 4:30 pm or 4:45 pm. Please refer to the club catalog as each club may be 
different.  
 
What are the dates the clubs begin and end? 
Our Fall clubs begin typically by the last week of August or first week of September and end the 
beginning of December. Our Spring clubs begin typically the last week of January and end the beginning 
of May. There are some clubs that run for a shorter session during the Fall or Spring session so please 
make sure to refer to club catalog. Please refer to our online calendar on our website for specific dates 
each school year. 
 
Do I need to register each semester for a club? 
Yes, our clubs run by semester. We will hold a club registration fair in Fall and Spring of each school year. 
 
 
 


